
SB 74 Testimony provided by Thomas Behan, District 2. 

Cities and especially our State are strapped for money. Medicaid may seem like a good deal now, 

but as the health care costs rise, and the federal government pays less to our State, the people of 

the State of Alaska will be responsible to pay the shortfall. Where will the State find the money 

other than taxpayers?  

I am very much against this bill. I ask that you DO NOT pass this bill out of committee. 

Thank you for hearing my testimony. 


